
 
 
 
 
TSA Board mtg. 
6-5-14 
 
Meeting called to order by Nathan Mondragon, President 
Members present Debbie Neubert, Nathan Mondragon, Jim Craft, Dave Petty, Chris 
Bowman, Tania Newgord, Tyler Wilson, Nick Bestor, Hilary Lind, and Pam Perez 
 
Old Business 
 
 May minutes were approved  

  
New Business 

 
 Nathan  

 Heather’s role on board – Heather has resigned her position as a board 
member 

 Volunteer Coordinator change to Marketing Coordinator – This has been an 
approved change and Dave Petty will interim until new board member is 
added.  We will try and fill a position for the Member at Large to replace 
Dave’s position 
 

 Tania 

 Dick’s Sporting Goods – has given TSA $2000 worth of products as well as gift 
certificates 

 Registration discount for Club coaches – Developmental coaches will receive 
100% off of registration costs.  Club head coaches will receive 50% off 
registration costs and there will be no discount for assistant coaches 
 

 Debbie 

 Uniforms – new uniforms will be ordered in July.  Only U16 and above will 
use old uniforms.  Jim will build a template to send out to all coaches so 
parents will be able to order uniforms. 
 

 Nick 

 Name change – It has been decided to change name from TSA to United Soccer 
Club and colors will change to maroon/white 
 
 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 


